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Senate Standing Committee on Education Employment and Workplace
Relations

QUESTIONS ON NOTICE
Additional Estimates 2010-2011

Outcome 3 - Higher Education

DEEWR Question No.EW0908_11

Senator Mason asked on 24/02/2011, Hansard page 114.

Question

HIGHER EDUCATION REPORTS FOR 2009 AND 2010

Senator MASON—Have the higher education reports for 2009 and 2010 been
published? Mr Hazlehurst—I do not think the 2010 report has been published.
Senator MASON—2009? Mr Hazlehurst—I would have to take that on notice. I do not
believe so. Senator MASON—I do not believe it has either. Is there any reason for
that? Mr Hazlehurst—Again I would have to take that on notice.

Answer

In Hansard page 114:
“Mr Hazlehurst—The department publishes a range of information that is useful in
that regard—applications and offers publications, for example. The finance report for
2009 has been released. I now have a note in front of me which confirms that the
Higher education report 2009 is being finalised at the moment and it will be published
shortly.”

The Higher Education Report 2010 will be released in the second half of 2011 once
the verification of 2010 university data has been undertaken and Government has
considered the report.


